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October 6, 2015 
 

 
 
 

Pedestrian Upgrades and Road Resurfacing on Craig Street 
 
This notice is to advise residents, business owners and those using Craig Street of the City’s planned pedestrian 
upgrades and road resurfacing along Craig Street between Hirst Avenue and Middleton Avenue intersection. This 
work is expected to begin on October 13 and is weather dependent. 
 
The work will include the removal of all existing exposed aggregate concrete wheelchair and driveway ramps, re-
installation of City of Parksville standard wheelchair and driveway ramps, the installation of a new crosswalk and 
wheelchair ramp at the corner of Middleton Avenue and Craig Street (adjacent to the Community Credit Union 
driveway) to City standards.  
 
The pedestrian upgrades will significantly improve the delineation between the level sidewalk and wheelchair and 
driveway ramps for the vision impaired as well as improve access safety for the mobility challenged. These upgrades 
are in line with the pedestrian safety recommendations provided by the Municipal Insurance Association of British 
Columbia specifically for the City of Parksville.  
 
The pedestrian upgrade work planned to start in mid-October, should be substantially complete within seven days 
(weather permitting). While all attempts will be made to meet this schedule, circumstances not within our control 
such as poor weather may arise which could delay completion. Work crews will do their best to maintain safe access 
to all properties, however; some minor delays should be expected. During asphalt paving you will be requested to 
relocate your vehicle off street, vehicle access will be restored at the end of the working day or once paving is 
completed. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences which may arise during the work. Questions or concerns should be directed to 
the operations department. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Steve Watkins, Operations Foreman   250 951-2481  swatkins@parksville.ca  
John Garkut, Municipal Services Inspector 250 951-2472   jgarkut@parksville.ca  
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